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Welcome to fourth grade! I am looking forward to a successful year, as we will have fun while learning many new and exciting concepts!  Fourth grade is a challenging, yet exciting year.   My goal is to help your child grow academically as well as socially. With this in mind, I hope to provide a comfortable, well-structured learning environment. I hope the information provided will answer some of your initial questions about my class. I am looking forward to a fantastic year, and I'm thrilled to be able to work with you and your child!


~Mrs. Palladino

















